
The skate park and pump
track at Clisbee Park has been
completed! This project was
funded in part by a MSDHA
Neighborhood Enhancement
Program grant. 





Skate Park Completed

CASSOPOLIS CURRENT

WHAT IS
HAPPENING IN THE
VILLAGE? 

Trash Day Delay

December '22 - Issue 27

Holiday Closures

The Cassopolis Municipal Complex
will be closed December 26-27 and
January 2-3 for the holidays.

To view the 2022 County, Village,
Township Revenue Sharing (CVTRS)
please visit https://cassopolis-
mi.us/dashboard/ or stop by the
Cassopolis Municipal Complex. These
documents represent the financial
standing of the Village of Cassopolis
and related performance.

Trash and recycling pick up will be
delayed by one day on the weeks of
Christmas and New Years. Trash will
be picked up on Tuesday, December
27th and Tuesday, January 3rd.

CVTRS

Save the date! The Stone Lake Ice
Fishing Bowl will be held 6am-11am
on January 28th, 2023.


